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Dear friends,

The Central European Subregion of the World Student Christian Federation in cooperation with the Partners for Democratic Change Slovakia warmly invites you to join the forthcoming summer seminar on the topic of Overcoming Nationalism, Xenophobia, and Populism in Modern Societies of Central Europe, held from the 1-8 July, 2007 at a lakeside in Senec, Slovakia.  

The issues of nationalism, xenophobia and populism have been attracting increasing attention, especially considering the situation in the Central European countries in recent years. The general rise of populism in politics, growing nationalistic tendencies and open xenophobic incidents have become part of the daily life throughout the region. The reasons for this development are complex but in reality our lives are confronted with negative societal tendencies which might affect our neighbours and ultimately ourselves as well, not only in our homeland, but also beyond the borders. In the situation where we are witnesses to a worsening and more polemical perception of the others, we feel an urgent need to address and openly discuss these issues.  
We desire to create a forum not only for the theoretical exchange of ideas and views, but also a practical space for meeting the others and experiencing our differences and common ties.  Lecture and discussion topics will focus on the history of Central Europe, nationalism vs. patriotism, national traumas, populism, and xenophobic behaviour. In addition to lectures, film-screenings, workshops, role-plays and local excursions will allow for farther examination of the topics.
We encourage you to consider sharing your gifts by organising a workshop on an aspect of the topic which is interesting to you. Workshops can involve a variety of activities, including discussions, games, role-plays, artwork, creative writing, etc.  In addition to the thematic input, there will also be time for common prayer and worship, and of course for out-door activities (including sports), parties, movies, talks, humorous skits, and intercultural sharing. In addition, to allow participants to explore the topic in the local context, an excursion to the capital city of Bratislava is planned.  
If you have a good knowledge of English and interest in the topic, please send your application form to your country’s contact person below, by 31 May 2007. We anticipate at least 45 participants from Central European countries, but interested students from neighbouring countries are also encouraged to apply. As the conference involves outdoor activities and swimming, all participants must have health insurance and must bring their insurance cards with them. All accommodation and board costs are covered by the organisers (CESR); we ask only a participation contribution of € 20 (If this contribution is too high, please contact your national movement about the possibility of a reduced fee). Travel costs for all participants from the five CESR countries will be fully reimbursed; travel reimbursements for participants from outside the subregion will be negotiated with the coordinator. Accordingly, we ask you PLEASE to travel by the absolute cheapest means possible, short of hitch-hiking. (
If you have any questions about the conference, please contact your national movement:
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Bractwo Młodzieży Prawosławnej w Polsce (Poland)
Aleksander Gagua, sandro.gagua@gmail.com
EKUNET (Slovakia) 

Eduard Marček, eduard@panet.sk

Pater Šajda, sajdus@yahoo.com
Evangelische Hochschulgemeinde in Österreich (Austria)
Aneta Kordala, aneta.kordala@ufg.ac.at 
Keresztény Ökumenikus Diákegyesület (Hungary)

Kristin Nickel, kristin_nickel@yahoo.com
Oikumené – Akademická YMCA (Czech Republic)

Pavel Pokorny, naucime@seznam.cz
CESR office (all others)

Rachael Weber, cesr_coordinator@yahoo.com
For more information about the organiser and other details, please visit www.wscf-cesr.org (Central European Subregion) and www.wscf-europe.org (World Student Christian Federation–Europe Region).

We thank our supporters:


The European Union 


The International Visegrad Fund
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